INVITATION FOR MARKET CONSULTATION No. 47425

Kozloduy NPP EAD informs all interested parties that in connection with the preparation for
awarding a public procurement and determining the estimated value on the grounds of Article 44 of
the PPA is collecting indicative proposals for ‘Supply of an eddy-current probe for in-service
inspections of the base metal of headers for [II'B 1000M steam generators’.

The proposal shall include:

- a detailed description;

- unit and total price excluding VAT, currency;

- information about the deadline and the terms of delivery, warranty period;

- accompanying documentation upon delivery;

- exact address and contact person, telephone number, fax, e-mail, Internet address.

Inquiries regarding the market consultations may be sent by 09 August 2021 on the
following e-mail: commercial@npp.bg, as the clarifications will be published in the Buyer Profile.

Deadline for submission of indicative proposals: 13 August 2021 on the following e-mail:
commercial@npp.bg.

The whole information exchanged for the purposes of the market consultations will be
published in the Buyer profile.

By submitting an indicative proposal, each participant in the market consultations agrees
that the proposal and any other information provided as a result of the market consultations will be
made publicly available in the Buyer profile.

The Contracting Authority retains the right to use indicative proposals already received in
the course of the market consultations for awarding public procurements up to the value thresholds
set in Article 20, paragraph 4 of the PPA.

Further information can be obtained from Manuela Krasimirova, Marketing Expert,
telephone +359 973 7 3361, e-mail: MKSimeonova@npp.bg

Enclosures:
1. Technical Specification for supply of an eddy current probe for in-service inspections of
the base metal of headers for [II'B 1000M steam generators.



